
   Neighborhood 
Watch 

     News 

The May Neighborhood Watch  
Meeting will be held on Wednesday, 
May 22, 2023 at 7:30 p.m. at the  

Glen Ellyn Countryside Park     
District located at 2N351 Highland 

Glen Ellyn Countryside.  
 

We will go over area crime statistics 
and address local concerns.  Members 

of the police department will be  
present to answer questions. 

The Pillar of the 
Month:  

Caring 

May 2024 
 

The Village and Police Department  
remain committed to eradicating  

graffiti.  If you see graffiti taking place, call 
911 immediately.   

 
If you have information about who is  doing 
it, please call our Hotline at 630-260-6025 
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MAY 12-18, 2024 
 

In 1962, President Kennedy          
proclaimed May 15 as National 

Peace Officers Memorial Day and 
the calendar week in which May 15 

falls, as National Police Week.       
Established by a joint resolution of 
Congress in 1962, National Police 
Week pays special recognition to 

those law enforcement officers who 
have lost their lives in the line of   

duty for the safety and protection of 
others. 

National Police Week                       
is dedicated to honoring America’s 

law enforcement community. 
 

The Glendale Heights Police Department 
and the Glenside Public Library invite 

our residents to join us for Movie with a 
Cop! Popcorn and refreshments will be  

served by Glendale Heights Finest! 
 

June 7—Wish 
July 19—Kung Fu Panda 

September 13—Movie TBD 
 

Movies will begin at dusk/sunset in the 
gated Safety Town Village. 

 
This free event is open to all— 

https://nleomf.org/memorial/fallen-heroes/
https://nleomf.org/memorial/fallen-heroes/


 

Safety Town Classes will be held 
Monday through Friday from 9-11am, 
during the week of June 17-21 and 
June 24-June 28. Classes are for kids  
5 to 7 years of age. Kids are taught 
about Pedestrian Safety, Fire Safety, 
Bus Safety, and Bike Safety, as well 
as Stranger Danger, First Aid/Poisons, 
and how and when to call 911 for an 
emergency.   
 
Supplies and snacks will be provided 
daily and kids will receive a Safety 
Town t-shirt to wear to class each 
day. 
 

The fee is $15/R and $30/NR.  
 

For more information or to sign up, 
contact Tanya Macko  

Police Program Supervisor at 
(630) 909-5459 or  

tanya_macko@glendaleheights.org 
  

Junior Police Academy 
Ages 11-14 

June 10th – June 14th 
8 a.m. — 4:30 p.m. 

 
Junior Police Academy camp is a 
one-week program run by members 
of the Police Department.  It is a fun
-filled camp that combines both  
educational and recreational  
activities.  
 
The fee is $85 for residents and 
$105 for non-residents. The number 
of participants is limited to 24.  
 
Registration is accepted on a first-
come, first served basis, so be sure 
to enroll early! 
 
To register or for more information, 
contact the Glendale Heights Police 
Department at 630.260.6070. 

I grew up in Glendale Heights and still 
live here today. I attended Glenbard 

North High School and then went on to 
receive my Bachelor’s Degree in     

Psychology with a concentration in 
Criminology from Wartburg College. 
While studying, I was a member of 

Kappa Delta Honor Society, President 
of the Criminology Club, competed on 

the wrestling team, and made the 
Dean’s List.  

My favorite inspirational quote is “Do 
today what others won’t, so tomorrow 

you can do what others can’t.” I am 
very close with my family and in my 

free time, I enjoy working out,        
photography, and swimming.  

Officer Bashang #3030 


